
 

There is no newsletter this month, just this reminder about 

The High Desert Estates HOA Annual Meeting on 

Saturday, May 13, 2023, at 1:00 pm at the  

Crook County Library, Broughton Room. 

 

Please join your neighbors to discuss the future of HDE HOA 

regarding projects, improvements, fun events, ways to 

volunteer or become a meter reader, and vital election of two 

new board members. 

 

Please consider serving on the Board for a three-year term.  

We need to have five board members according to our By 

Laws, but if we don’t have a full board, we may have to hire 

an outside firm to manage our HOA. No one wants that!!   

 

If you would like to be considered for the Board, please bring 

a short bio about yourself and what your vision is for our 

great HOA, and that will be read before the election.   

 

!!!!HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!!! 


